
Friday 3rd November 2023

Newsletter

A super start to Autumn 2 half term. The children have come back and

settled into learning well.

We have had visits from Reverend Tracey this week talking to the children

about the Bible and answering any questions they had. We have also had our

local PCSOs in talking to the children about Hate Crime and how to be good

citizens in the community. We felt that this was an excellent way to introduce

our Gospel Value for the half term of Peace.

Over the weekend I know many of you will be going to a Bonfire/Firework

Display or perhaps hosting one. I have attached below the Firework Code for

our children to follow. This is something that has been shared in school too

but if you could go through this again at home that would be great.

Next week is Multi Faith Week and we will be learning about the religion

Buddhism.

Have a lovely, safe weekend

Take care,

Mrs Dean

Our Gospel Value this half term is …

In Worship this week we looked at ways we can calm ourselves down

when we are in a stressful situation. Please could you draw or take a

photograph enjoying your calming down method … I can then display

them in our prayer area at the front of school.



Class Attendance for last week

Opal 91.45%

Pearl 81.62%

Emerald 90.83%

Topaz 90.74%

Sapphire 85%

Amethyst 90.44%



If your child is absent from school it is important that you

inform school as soon as possible and before 8:45am. Please

try and ensure your child is in school every day …

It really does make a difference.

If your child has a medical/dental appointment during school time,

please ensure that a copy of the appointment card/letter is given to

the school office in advance of the appointment date and advise the

time you will need to collect your child on the day of their

appointment.



We would like to wish Ruby, Poppy, Mikhail, Alfie M, James and

Mrs Summerbell a Happy Birthday!

Well done to our star’s of the week
Evie, Elliott, Sinmi, Louis, Eleanor, Jake and Reggie

Congratulations to St. George’s for earning the most
House Points this week!



PE Kits Autumn 2023

Polite reminder children must only wear school PE kit (no football shirts and

shorts allowed) on their allocated PE days. We are also asking parents to ensure

their children have a plain black sweatshirt/hoodie or zipper with black

joggers/leggings. These can be purchased from any high street

store/supermarket at a lower cost than any branded uniform/clothes. Children

will be allowed to wear trainers on their PE day. Please ensure all clothing items

are named.

If you are struggling to purchase any school uniform items please contact

Mrs Dean directly.

Reception children – due to start primary school in September 2024
The statutory closing date is 15th January 2024.

Please find the link below from Lancashire County Council to apply for a Primary

School place.

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-

school-place/

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/


If you would like a tour of the school then please do not hesitate to contact the

school office.

We are looking to relaunch our PTFA to raise money to support educational and

fun projects in school for our children. If you are interested in joining the

PTFA, please contact Mrs. Cookson in the school office or email

wspoffice@cidari.co.uk

We will be raising funds for The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal this week.

We have a box of goodies and a donation collection box in the school office so

please send any donations for items into class with your child.

The Remembrance Day Service will take place at St. Paul's Church on Sunday

12th November 2023 at 10:45am and all families are welcome.

To keep up to date with everything that is going on in school, please ensure that

you have accepted your invitation for Class Dojo.

Please check your balance on ParentPay for school dinners and toast taken since

September. Please ensure that you have paid any arrears.



Please see below the Firework Code that has been shared with your

child. We advise that all Parents/carers spend time going through

these guidelines with a child in your care before attending a

Bonfire/Firework display.

Take care



6.11.23 Multi-Faith Week in school

8.11.23 Visitor - Prags leading on learning workshops
throughout the school

9.11.23 Individual School Photographs

12.11.2023 Remembrance Day Service in Church 9.45am

1.12.23 Non-Uniform Day

6.12.23 Christmas Fair in school

14.12.23 Infant Nativity 1:30pm and 4:30pm

19.12.23 Carols by Candlelight in Church 3:30pm

20.12.23 Christmas Party morning/Christmas Lunch and
Christmas Jumper Day
School closes 1:30pm for Christmas Holidays

4.1.24 School re-opens 8:45am

9.2.24 Close for half term

19.2.24 School re-opens 8:45am

28.3.24 School closes for Easter at 1:30pm

15.4.24 School reopens at 8:45am

6.5.24 School Closed due to May Bank holiday

13.5.24 KS2 Sats

23.5.24 Sports Day 1:15pm

24.5.24 School Closes for Half term 3:15pm

6.6.24 School re-opens 8:45am

10.7.24 Year 6 End of Production 1:30pm and 5:00pm

11.7.24 Borwick Hall

16.7.24 EYFS Graduation

22.7.24 Leavers Service for Year 6

23.7.24 School closes at 1:30pm




